
October 7, 2022  Block Party Minutes

The Old Oak Way Firewise second annual Neighborhood Party was held at the home of
Devyani Kamdar and Dave House on October 7, 2022. The party started at 5 pm as
neighbors gathered around the pool patio. Name tags were provided to encourage the
connection with new neighbors. Everyone enjoyed cheese plates, wine and pizza -
which was prepared in a wood fired oven. Posters featuring Defendable Space, Hazard
Inspection Zone (HIZ) scheduling, “What is Firewise” and a map showing our Firewise
Community were displayed on easels. Neighborhood Watch pamphlets were available
to all attendees. This was purely a fun event that helped neighbors to know each other
and to promote Firewise cooperation. A good time was had by all.


